



## Saint Augustine Catholic School

1421 V Street NW, Washington, DC 20009

Theme 2023-2024: "If we live in the Spirit, let us also FOLLOW the Spirit." – Galatians 5:25

**Greetings Parents/Guardians and Teachers!** 

#### \*Important Update

Due to unforeseen circumstances the Annual Back to School BBQ and After School Activities, postponed until September 29, 2023. I apologize for any inconvenience this my cause. We look forward to a fun filled event and look forward to meeting our new and returning parents.

#### **Announcements**

#### **Student Handbook Acknowledgement:**

This is a gentle reminder for parents to sign the acknowledgments that are located in the back of the Student Handbook. This is to ensure that you have reviewed the policies and procedures of Saint Augustine Catholic School, and that you and your child(ren) will abide by them.

#### **Eighth Grade Class Update**

The first eighth grade parent meeting is schedule for Wednesday, September 27 at 6:00 pm and will be held in the eighth grade classroom.

#### **Lunch Payment Reminder**

Daily school lunch at Saint Augustine is \$5.00 per day. Please make sure to send students with exact amount. Change will not be given but will be applied to the next day the student has school lunch.

#### **MAP Testing**

Be sure students get a full night's rest, and eat a healthy breakfast the days of the test. See attached schedule for details.



9/24: Blessings of Teachers and Staff 10:00 am Mass

9/29: Annual Family Barbecue And After School Activity Sign-Up 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

9/29: First Quarter Deficiency Notes Sent Home and Mailed

10/2: Home School Association Meeting 6:00 PM

10/6: Professional Development for Staff/12:30pm Dismissal for Students

10/9 No School for Students Columbus Day (Indigenous Peoples' Day)

10/10 After School Activities Begins

10/20 School Data Meeting

School Closed for Students

www.staug-dc.org | tel: (202) 667-2608 | fax: (202) 667-2610

#### **Health Forms/Emergency Contact form:**

Parents, it is important that you return all health forms/ emergency contact forms to the main office. If there are any delays, please provide a note from your child's doctor. Your contact information should be updated and turned in, **AS SOON AS POSSIBLE**. If there are changes to be made, please see the Assistant to the Principal, Mr. Bullock, to ensure that your information is up to date. Attached is the Emergency Procedure Form, which tells the staff what your wishes are regarding your child in case of an emergency. This form is due back to school by Friday, September 29, 2023.

#### **Student Uniform Guidelines**

This is your reminder to please make sure to a complete uniform everyday at school

Additionally, No body piercing except pierced ears. Girls may wear one pair of earrings not larger than a dime and no hoops. Boys may not wear earrings of any type. Jewelry should be limited to one watch, one ring and simple cross or a holy medals on a narrow silver or gold chain.

#### **Student Planners For Sale**

2023-2024 student planners are now available to be purchased from the Main Office at the cost of \$5.00 per planner.

#### **Virtus Training:**

Were you unable to chaperone? Please visit the following website:

https://virtusonline.org/virtus/reg\_list.cfm?theme=0 to locate a training class that fits your schedule. Upon completion contact Mrs. Judon at (202)265-1470

#### **Immunization Records**

Each school year state law requires for your child(ren) to be up to date with immunization shots. It is important that all students are fully immunized at the earliest appropriate time. This matter can prevent your child(ren) from continuing the 2023-2024 academic school year. Please make an effort to make sure that you bring your child(ren) up to date **AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.** Additionally, please bring any medications with medical authorization forms to the Front Office. Thank you for your help in ensuring that your child's medical records are updated and accurate.

We hope that you find this information helpful in this week's Halo Report. Each week the student(s) will receive a new Halo Report and a copy will be emailed to each parent.

Thank you for supporting Saint Augustine Catholic School! Sincerely,

Sister Emmanuella Ladipo, HHCJ, President Saint Augustine Catholic School



# PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE Annual Saint Augustine BACK - TO - SCHOOL BBQ

### **Afterschool Activity Sign-Up**

- Friday, September 29, 20236:00 PM-8:00 PM
  - > Sign -Up for Aftercare Activities
  - > Family Cookout & Music
  - **▶** Meet your Principal
  - ➤ Meet your Child's Teacher



